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Pamela Martin

From: Virginia Rego >
Sent: September 8, 2020 6:37 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 202 Raynor Avenue

Regarding the proposed bylaw variance for 202 Raynor Avenue, I support this amendment to make this into the new zone 
R1-S2 Zone, Restricted Small Lot (Two Storey) District. 
 
Sincerely, 
Virginia Rego 
105-90 Regatta Landing 
Victoria, BC V9A 7R2 

 


